
Police  thank  public  for
sharing appeal as missing 72-
year-old man traced

A 72-year-old man reported missing
from  Edinburgh  has  been  traced
according to police. 
Officers issued an appeal last night to hep find Gary Hardie,
who  had  been  last  seen  in  the  Mountcastle  Loan  area  of
Edinburgh around 6.20pm on Wednesday, 19 June, 2024. 

Earlier today police thanked the public for sharing their
appeal. 

A Police Scotland spokesperson said: “72-year-old Gary Hardie
missing from Edinburgh has been traced. 

“Thanks for the likes and shares.” 
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